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May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I’m writing to let you know about an exciting new Dance club starting in Term 6! The 

club will start on 6 June 2019 and run to 18 July 2019.  It will be open to the whole 

school and will be led by Mr George, an experienced dancer, who was part of the dance 

society at Canterbury Christ Church University. The club will run instead of Lower 

School Multi-sports in Term 6.  

Mr George is very excited about running the club as dance is something is he really 

passionate about! This is a fantastic opportunity, but we have a limited number of 

spaces. There are 20 spaces available and they will be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis. To be in with the best chance, hand this reply slip back to the office as 

soon as possible. 

Good luck! 

Mr Peal  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

My child: …………………………………………………………………………………         in class………………… 

Would like to attend the dance club starting on; 6 June 2019 

Parents/carers signature……………………………….. 

 


